

8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD., KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON 99336-7166 TELEPHONE 509-734-4500 FACSIMILE 509-737-9803 www.cngc.com

April 3, 2013

David Lykken-Director of Pipeline Safety Program State of Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250 RECEIVED
APR 0 3 2013

State of Washington UTC Pipeline Safety Program

Subject: 2013 Response to PHMSA Notice of Amendment CPF-3-2013-1009M, Control Room Inspection conducted in 2012.

Dear Mr. Lykken,

This letter is intended to keep you informed of the response provided to PHMSA related to the control room inspection conducted in 2012 as a joint effort with Montana Dakota Utilities, Williston Basin Energy, Intermountain Gas Company, & Cascade Natural Gas Corporation. All documents have been sent electronically to your office today and hard copies will be sent. Please forward this information on to Scott Rukke, who also attended the inspection.

If you have questions related to this response feel free to contact Steve Kessie @ 509-734-4575.

Respectfully Submitted,

Eric Martuscelli,

Vice President, Operations

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation